Freedom of Information Act 2000 – Councillor complaints
Your request for information has now been considered. The Council holds the following information.
You asked:
Under FOI could you please advise of any complaints over past 3 years relating to your Councillors. Brief name, description of complaint and how it had been resolved. Please include any pending complaints.

Answer:

For your information this letter constitutes a refusal notice under Section 17.1 of the Freedom of Information Act 2000 because an exemption under Section 22 of the Act is being applied, namely the information is intended for future publication.  
The complaints logs will be published by 1st October 2019 on the Council’s website under the Standards Committee webpages: http://www.cabinet.leicester.gov.uk:8071/mgCommitteeDetails.aspx?ID=124
You may re-use the information under an Open Government Licence.
If you are dissatisfied with the handling of your request please write to: 
Information Governance & Risk Team

Leicester City Council

Legal Services

4th Floor, City Hall 
115 Charles Street

Leicester LE1 1FZ
e-mail: info.requests@leicester.gov.uk 


